TRAFALGAR PARK ADVISORY BOARD
MARCH 22, 2018

Present: Jennifer Weltich, Carrie Hogue, Elyssa Everling, Kate Taylor
Absent: Judy Misiniec
Agenda Discussion Action
Welcome Meeting called to order at 7:06 p.m.
Old Business Johnson County Community Foundation reached Review potential

out to see if the Town of Trafalgar would be
interested in preparing a location for their art
mural selection committee to review.

The advisory board is interested in working toward
this for the next cycle, but currently cannot make
the arrangements with land/building owners to get
permissions before the deadlines.

buildings for the mural to
be submitted during the
2019 cycle.

Grants Update Public hearing will be held on April 19'" at 6:45
p.m. Kristy Jerrell, grants administrator, will
request permission from the town to submit
planning grant with OCRA.

Advisory board reviewed the ad that will appear in
the paper announcing the public hearing.

Please attend if possible!

Open House - Committee reviewed potential names for
the park and shelter’s. Determined Liberty
Park — after the town’s original name, and
Blue and Red Bird Shelter’s. Winners were
Eliza Tharpe, Lucy Strauss, Amber Flora,
and Todd Bridges. They will be notified and
asked to attend the open house.

- Carrie will take flyers around to different
businesses in town to promote. Judy will
work with the schools to promote. Kate
will send a press release, work with the
Trafalgar Little League and add to the
Journey Johnson County website.

- Donna sent the names of the sponsors to
Kate. They will be invited to attend and
plaques will be made by The Nook.

- Judy reviewed several different signs
throughout Johnson County and the
advisory board liked the wooden signs like
Independence Park. We will not have time
to get the park sign done before the open
house, but will work toward getting the
sign installed by working with Lee.
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Carrie will work with The Nook to get shirts
for the park board to wear during the
event.

Kate will draft opening comments for the
town representative to speak at the open
house. Comments should include:
welcome, thank you to sponsors, contest
winners.

Elyssa is working with Hillbilly Hot Dogs
and Jones Kettle Corn to secure their
attendance at the event.

Jennifer will work on securing the Yard
Cards to be located at Tower & 252, 135 &
Pearl Street, and by the IC Learning Center.
Jennifer is pulling together all the items
that Donna will order for the open house.

Next Meeting April, 26, 2018

Mark your calendars!

Prepared by Kate Taylor




